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January, 2019  

 

Dear Allamuchy Family, 

 

As Superintendent of Schools, it is my pleasure on behalf of the Allamuchy Township School District 

Board of Education to invite you to participate in a Superintendent Forum.  

 

Together, we can work to create opportunities to celebrate the successes of our students and the 

Allamuchy Township Schools. As a district, we are in the process of developing a Strategic Plan, to 

understand the vision and the direction we can go as a community. Part of that process is to meet and 

collaborate with parents to understand the thoughts and ideas that will allow the district to celebrate those 

successes. 

 

Initially, we will start the discussion about Social Media and the platforms around Social Media. The 

discussion will be based on one of the District Goals for the 2018-2019 school year, Investigate and 

utilize the most advantageous social media channels for the Allamuchy School District in order to 

optimize District communication to/with all stakeholders. The initial topic will be used as a springboard. 

The forum is designed to share any topics that those attending would like to discuss. The goal is to create 

opportunities for open dialog with parents and the community.  

 

We will meet at the Allamuchy Township School. My hope is that you can join me at one of the two 

sessions.  

 

Wednesday, January 23rd from 11:00 AM to 12:00 PM  

Thursday, January 24th from 7:00 PM to 8:00 PM 

 

Please RSVP by emailing Mrs. Tina Kay, Administrative Assistant to the Superintendent, at 

tkay@aes.k12.nj.us, or call 908-852-1894 Ext 201, to let us know if you will be able to join me as we 

continue shaping the future of the Allamuchy Township School District.  

 

Yours in Education, 

 

 

Joseph E. Flynn 

Superintendent 

mailto:tkay@aes.k12.nj.us

